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Summit County Children Services Jennifer Snyder appointed to the Northeast Ohio 

Regional Prevention Council  

 
  

AKRON, OH – May 2020 – Ms. Jennifer Snyder, Department Director, Social Services Programs at Summit 

County Children Services (SCCS) was nominated by the County Executive, Ilene Shapiro and appointed this 

month by Summit County council to the Northeast Ohio Regional Prevention Council.  The Northeast Ohio 

Regional Council is one of eight prevention councils in the state of Ohio developed as a collaborative approach 

to addressing child abuse and child neglect at the local level.   

 

The Regional Prevention Council collaborative provides vital county resources to the eleven counties in the 

region.  The eleven counties in the Northeast Ohio region include the following counties:  Ashland, 

Columbiana, Holmes, Lorain, Mahoning, Medina, Portage, Stark, Summit, Trumbull and Wayne.   "I'm honored 

to receive this appointment and look forward to serving in this capacity to strengthen communities and 

families," says Snyder.  Ms. Snyder will serve a term beginning May 18, 2020 through May 18, 2022 without 

compensation.    

 
Ms. Snyder is a graduate from Kent State University with a Bachelor's in Justice Studies, and Walsh University with her 

MBA and a Management Specialization. She joined Summit County Children Services (SCCS) in July 2016 as the Fiscal 

Officer, IV-E & Support Services.  She was promoted in 2019 as the Department Director of Social Services Programs.   

 

For more information about Summit County Children Services, please visit our website at summitkids.org.   

mailto:aream@summitkids.org

